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Good Afternoon,
I hope this email finds you well.
As promised, please find attached the Market Sounding Report Summary for the
 Technology Preventing Suicide Early Market Engagement activity.
I would like to thank all those that submitted a response to the Market Sounding
 Questionnaire (MSQ). Overall, the number of parties that expressed an interest in the
 project (34 suppliers), 68% provided a response to the MSQ (23). This is very
 encouraging and has assured TfL that there is genuine interest in the market and a
 wide range of capable suppliers.
The MSQ responses have provided us with a vast amount of valuable information and
 points of interest, which will be taken into consideration as we develop our Feasibility
 Study and enable us to put forward a business case to seek a decision from senior
 management regarding funding.
I would just like to reiterate that we are committed to keeping interested parties informed
 of our progress on the project and once a decision has been made in early October we
 will advise next steps. However, if you have any questions in the meantime, please do
 not hesitate to contact me. It is politely requested that all questions come via this route
 to ensure we maintain a fully transparent process and audit trail.
Kind regards
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Commercial in Confidence
For Commercial Technology and Data related queries, please contact our
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